May 9, 2019

Matt Rodriguez

City Council Members
City of San Pablo

13831 San Pablo Avenue
San Pablo, CA 94806

Dear Mr. Rodriguez and City Council Members:

On behalf of San Pablo United Youth Soccer Club and as a Preside of the club | am formally requesting a
fee waiver for the use of two soccer fields; El Portal for August 1, 2019 through October 20, 2019 and for
Rumrill Soccer Complex field from August 7, 2019 to November 9 2019 both for Fall Season.

We hope that the fee agreement for the use of Rumrill 1, 2, and 3 still be honored by the City of San
Pablo. SPUYSC is a volunteer run, non-profit organization dedicated to the youth and families of our
community, and we do not get subsidize by any other organization. We are still an organization that try
to maintain very low registration fees compared to other organization in our nearby cities, and this only
possible with the support of city officials and our long list of parent involvement that understand the
need of providing a safe place to our youth . We continue reassuring families that in partnership with
the City of San Pablo officials that we can provide a safe haven, where our children will be protected
from being a target regardless of their religion, race, gender, or immigration status. Our goal is not to
leave any child behind due to socioeconomic disadvantages.

We thank the City of San Pablo for all its generous support in the past and present. We hope that with

your help we can continue serving the community of San Pablo and its families

Sincerely,

Rafael Torres
President
SPUYSC





